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A Rosh Hashanah Greeting from the Claims Conference
The Claims Conference wishes you a Shanah Tovah. At this time of year, we hope for comfort, health, and peace for the Shoah victims among us. Knowing that it takes more than hope and wishes to ensure support for survivors of the Shoah, the work of the Claims Conference continues. Our task in the coming years is great, and so is our dedication.

The senior leadership of the Claims Conference including Julie Berman, Roman Kent and Reuven Merhav have recorded a video greeting that also outlines the organization's priorities for the coming year to assist and advocate for Nazi victims. Click here to watch the video.
A sweet and healthy 5771 to all.
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